
Virtual Review meeting on CRM Project 

ICAR-ATARI, Kanpur organized a virtual review meeting on CRM Project on 

23.07.2021 @3:30 PM. Issue behind this meeting is to sensitize utilization of budget 

under CRM Project. In this meeting Dr. Arvind Kumar, Princiapal Scientist from ICAR-

ATARI, Ludhiana participated as a nodal officer. Dr Atar Singh, Director, ICAR-ATARI, 

Kanpur take over this meeting on all aspect of CRM Project implemented in Uttar 

Pradesh.  

Director ATARI, discussed with presentation slides. In his talk, he expressed how 

many KVKs are grouped in respective SAUs and how may KVKs have been transferred 

to other districts. 

Following review have been made during this meeting – 

 Dr. Arvind Kumar briefed about importance of the Project by convergence, 

collaboration and competition with support of all the stakeholders and women 

farmers should be given priority for creation of awareness so that the same can be 

propagated. 

 Project be implemented with farmer participatory mode for awareness, laid out 

demonstrations, on farm mechanization, trainings etc. Rice-wheat cropping system 

should be managed by paddy residue management so that environment challenges 

could be tackled in an efficient manner.  

 Non utilization of budget may affect the implementation of project. All balance 

budget should be utilized properly for better result. Because utilization of budget is 

poor in all the three SAUs KVKs. Therefore, the balance budget must be utilized 

under IEC activities and flexi fund etc 

 Action plan prepared may be implemented properly by considering all programmes 

under CRM project 

Total 47 participants have present in this meeting. Dr. A.P. Rao, DE, NDUAT, 

Ayodhya, Dr. A.K. Singh, Asso. Director, CSAUAT, Kanpur, Dr. Gopal Singh, Director 

Extension, SVPUAT, Meerut and other distinguished scientist have participated in the 

meeting.   

Meeting ended with vote of thanks. 

  



 

 

 


